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PTSG Mtg 2:45 

Teacher prof Develop‐
ment 
 
9:10 Late Start 

2nd/3rd field trip 
to   

Science Works 

Teacher prof  
Development 
 
9:10 Late Start 

Teacher prof Develop‐
ment 
 
9:10 Late Start 

8th Grade par‐
ent mtg 5 PM 

S   P   R   I   N   G    B   R   E   A   K  

Kindergarten 
Launch  
6:00 PM 

Site Council Mtg 2:45 

BaƩle of  
the Books   

North Valley High 
School 8AM —

1PM 



Don’t forget to Write 
your students name & 
grade on the back of the   
labels and if their name 
is drawn they will win a 

prize!! 
 

Box Tops are used  
to help purchase  

art supplies for our art 
elecƟves.  

A special thanks to the PTSG for purchasing a new swing set 
for the middle school field and to the Applegate Lions Club for 
volunteering to put it together for us on Saturday March 11th. 
What a great community we live in!! 

Do you have cans and bottles?   
     The 8th grade class is raising 
     money for their end of year  
     trip to Six Flags and would 
     love the donation of your cans 
     and bottles.  You can drop  
     them off at school between the 
     office and art buildings.  

Calling All Applegate Parents: 
  
  

Are you wondering what PTSG is all about? 
  

We are a group of parents, teachers and students dedicated to providing fun and enriching opportuni-
ties for students here at Applegate School. This fall PTSG volunteers donated their time and energy to 
the 1st Annual Applegate Wine Run. Everyone had a great time and this family event raised funds 
to make our violin and guitar programs happen this year! Here on our own campus we started the 
year off with a Bang with our fun- filled Harvest Festival. Funds from this annual event helped us 
purchase a new swing set as well as playground balls and tetherballs. PTSG volunteers and 
funds are also responsible for the design and continued sales our Cougar Pride T-shirts. We were 
able to donate t-shirts this year to our amazing Battle of The Books Teams for their upcoming compe-
tition. We also contributed to sheet music for our Winter Program as well as providing cookies 
and refreshments for our families after the program. Our dedicated members also did an amazing job 
cleaning out and organizing our stage attic and closets. This is a fun and dedicated group who also 
volunteer to help with events like Jog-a-thon and school dances. 
 

And We Are Not Done Yet! 
  

Some upcoming events include: 
     Classified Staff Appreciation Day 
     Certified Teacher Appreciation Day 
     New All School Mural Project 
     Volunteers for Track and Field Day 
     PBIS rewards 
     End of the school year CELEBRATION 
     And some exciting SCHOOL SPIRIT SURPRISES 

 

 If these events sound fun then PTSG is for you. We love new ideas and the more parent volunteers 
we have the more amazing things we can do for our kids.  

Come join us at our next planning meeting on Friday March 17th at 2:45 in the cafeteria. 
 


